August 11, 1989

Mr. Diran Kradjian

Chairman of the Parish Council

St. Gregory The Illuminator Church
12 Corbett Avenue

Binghamton, NY 13903

Dear Mr. Kradjian:

This is to inform yoo that His Eminence Archbishop
Torkom Manoogian will visit the Binghamton parish on the
weekend of September 16 and 17, 1989, and will return to
New York City Monday morning, September 18th.

Kindly make the necessary arrangements for the
various church committees to meet with His Eminence.

His Eminence will ordaein Michael Funduklian to

serve the Armenian Church as a deacon on Sunday, September

17th.

Details of his travel arrangements will be sent to
you at a later date.

With prayers,

Fr. Khajag Barsamian
Vicar General




